






ACTION TAKEN REPORT

Meeting on 9  th   August 2019  

          Following the departmental meeting on 9th August 2019, the department carried

out several important actions to ensure the smooth functioning of the academic year.

The syllabus for the odd semesters (I, III, and V) was distributed among the faculty,

with a clear allocation of both theoretical and practical teaching responsibilities. In

preparation  for  the  upcoming  academic  excursion  to  Manali,  Himachal  Pradesh,

scheduled from 15th to 22nd September 2019, all necessary travel and accommodation

arrangements were finalized. 

         The department also focused on updating its profile on the college website,

ensuring  that  all  recent  activities,  workshops,  and  faculty  achievements  were

accurately reflected online. Additionally, the department reviewed the progress of the

skill-based course in Mushroom Cultivation and self –finance course in Plant Tissue

Culture Technique, ensuring that the curriculum was up-to-date and that students were

making satisfactory progress. The submission of results and grades of the Mushroom

Cultivation  certificate  course  was  also  completed,  providing  students  with  timely

feedback and certification.

                                                                  
Dr. R.H. Mahakhode Prof. R. N. Deshmukh

                                                                                                    











ACTION TAKEN REPORT

Meeting on 7  th   October 2019  

          The meeting conducted on 7th October 2019, the department executed a series of

critical actions to maintain academic rigor and operational efficiency. The completion

of  the  syllabus  across  all  units  and  papers  was  confirmed,  and  faculty  members

submitted the results of surprise tests, which provided valuable insights into student

understanding  and  readiness.  Preparations  for  the  upcoming  Test  Examination,

scheduled  for  early  October,  were  finalized,  with  question  papers  prepared  and

logistical arrangements made. The Mushroom Cultivation Skill-Based Program was

further developed, with the convener, Dr. S.D. Puranik, tasked with finalizing details

regarding student admissions and course structure. The department also ensured that

internal assessment marks for B.Sc. Sem. I, III, and V were allocated and submitted in

a timely manner, well before the Diwali vacation. 

            The department took proactive steps to document and upload all departmental

activities, such as the World Nature Conservation Day celebration, workshop on Plant

Tissue Culture Technique, educational excursions, and guest lectures, onto the college

website.  This  comprehensive  documentation  not  only  enhanced  the  department’s

transparency but also served as a valuable resource for students and stakeholders.

                                                                  
Dr. R.H. Mahakhode Prof. R. N. Deshmukh

                                                                                                    











ACTION TAKEN REPORT

Meeting on 16  th   March 2020  

          In response to the urgent meeting held on 16 th March 2020 due to the impending

COVID-19 lockdown, the department took swift and decisive actions to adapt to the

new  challenges.  Despite  the  disruption  caused  by  the  lockdown,  the  department

ensured  that  the  syllabus  was  completed  across  all  units  and papers,  with  faculty

members  confirming  their  progress.  The  preparation  for  the  forthcoming  Test

Examination, originally scheduled for the last week of March, was also addressed,

with contingency plans being put in place. 

         Recognizing the need to maintain academic continuity during the lockdown, the

department took proactive steps to develop and distribute e-content to students. This

included  the  preparation  of  test  examination  question  papers,  notes,  and  question

banks,  which  were  shared  with  students  through  email,  WhatsApp,  and  SMS.

Additionally, the department continued to support the Mushroom Cultivation Skill-

Based Program, organizing a workshop on Edible Mushroom Cultivation and a visit to

learn about Button Mushroom techniques, ensuring that students remained engaged in

practical learning despite the lockdown. The internal assessment marks for the even

semesters were also allocated and submitted, ensuring that the department remained

on track with its academic responsibilities.

                                                                  
Dr. R.H. Mahakhode Prof. R. N. Deshmukh

                                                                                                    

                                                                            


